TWO INLETS LAKE ASSOCIATION

FALL 2018 QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER

PRESIDENTS REPORT

Hello to All,

Another summer season has come to an end. I hope all of you were able to add good memories while sharing life at the lake with family and friends. As we say goodbye to our seasonal friends lets remember to keep watch over their lake property.

A few updates on subjects that were brought forth at the annual meeting:

The dam at Hay Creek was built in 1938, probably by the CCC boys. The dam is owned by the State of Minnesota, who's inspection occurs every 10 years. The last one was in 2016. Deterioration of concrete was noted, but the dam is considered safe.

The road resurfacing on Highway 71 is progressing rapidly. By the time you receive the newsletter the majority, if not all of the work, may be completed. However, please use caution and lookout for the crews still doing finishing work. The Line 3 pipeline project was approved and appears ready to start. While there are different opinions regarding the project, the Hubbard and Becker County Sheriff's offices have noted there will be an influx of pipeline workers and possible protesters in our area. Everyone should be aware of our surrounding, for our neighbors and security. I have had conservation's with the Sheriff, which were very enlightening, so please feel free to call me if you have questions.

Our Monarch Butterfly ladies, Mary Jane Keller and Marilyn Horn, have been incubating and releasing the new beauties. Kudos to both of them.

Purple Martins have already migrated back to Brazil. If you would like to begin your own colony of these endangered birds next year, call me.

Two Inlets Drive has been "shouldered." This should add to the longevity of the asphalt.

The lake maps were updated over the summer and attempts are being made to deliver them. If you have not received one, call me.

The Fall Ditch cleanup was Saturday, October 6. A social followed at Clancy's. Thank to all that participated.

Stay safe and warm. Best wishes for a wonderful Fall and 2018 holiday season with friends and family. Glen Wolters

UPCOMING EVENTS

SEPTEMBER 29 - FALL TURKEY SEASON STARTS

NOVEMBER 03 - DEER SEASON OPENER

NOVEMBER 06 – ELECTION DAY, EVERYONE NEEDS TO VOTE

NOVEMBER 11 - VETERANS DAY, WWI ended on 11/11/1918, one hundred years ago

NOVEMBER 22 - THANKSGIVING

LAKE REFLECTIONS

Pumpkins are actually a fruit.

Dogs and humans are the only animals with prostates. That probably why each species has a similar reaction to the snap of a rubber glove.

You may be getting older, but that's no reason to grow up. As seen in a Fortune Cookie.

Don't you just hate that? When your five year old grandchild has to teach you to use your new cell phone!

DISCLAIMER: THE INFORMATION CONTAINED HEREIN IS NOT ADVICE AND SHOULD NOT BE CONSIDERED AS SUCH. THE NEWSLETTER MAY NOT BE TOTALLY ACCURATE OR COMPLETE. THE LAKE ASSOCIATION DOES NOT ACCEPT ANY LIABILITY FOR AND AND ALL INFORMATION. CONTACT DOUG LENNIER, LAKE ASSOCIATION SECRETARY, AT twoinletsla56470@outlook.com WITH QUESTIONS.